
 

Hello, St. Christopher’s!  

Whether COVID declines or swells up, in some variant form, these  

are strange days indeed. Snowmageddon didn’t help us much, either! 

Yet, St. Christopher’s is working hard to re-open and to fire up our 

engines!  

 

Two Sunday services start on September 5th!  We’ve started using 

wine again! Looks like our average Sunday attendance is gaining 

steam.  

 

And, yet our finances are really tough. We really need your support. 

The COVID economy has hit us all. St. Christopher’s truly needs both 

your prayers, and your thoughtful financial support.  

 

Please think about what you can do to help keep us on course, and 

then step up.   

 

Thank you! Be blessed! 
 
Fr. Steve + 
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